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 The Senate State Government, Wagering, Tourism and Historic 

Preservation Committee reports favorably Senate Bill No. 2022. 

 This bill requires mail-in ballot applications to be available at 

polling places on election day for voting in future elections. Under 

the bill, the County Clerk would make available at each polling 

place on the day of any election copies of mail-in ballot 

applications for future elections. 


